
Report on Cyber Champs Initiative By Cyber Crime Police 

"Protect yourself from cyber crime: Stay informed, stay safe. Security is a shared 

responsibility." 

To understand the gravity of cyber awareness, a series of events were held under Cyber 

Champs Initiative, undertaken by Gurugram Cyber Police. 

 It started with an awareness session on 10th May, 2023, followed by interschool competitions 

in the form of Digital Content Designing and Nukkad Nataks presented on 17th  and 18th 

May,2023 respectively. The winning teams got a chance to perform live at Cyber Hub 

Amphitheatre on 21st of May.   

Four students of Grade XI along with one teacher of the Cyber Congress team od DPS Gurgaon 

attended the awareness session at DAV SEC 14 on 10th May,2023.  It was a one and half hour 

long session taken by Mr Priyanshu Dewan- ACP Cyber Crime, Gurgaon and other Cyber 

Security Officers. More than 31 schools from Gurgaon attended the awareness session.  

The session covered the basics of cyber security and created awareness about the different 

scams and threats prevailing these days. Mr Priyanshu Dewan, ACP Cyber Police Gurugram, 

emphasized on creating awareness among the youth who would in turn  educate their families 

about the same. He encouraged each school to have a cyber congress of 5-6 students headed 

by a cyber congress officer(teacher). 

Overall, the session was a fruitful interaction especially in today’s scenario where we need to 

be extra vigilant and protected against cyber crimes. After the session, 2 inter-school 

competitions were held and students DPS Gurgaon participated with full enthusiasm.  

On 17th of May Digital Content designing competition at Blue Bells School, Gurugram. This 

entailed a video making competition to demonstrate and create awareness regarding 

cybercrime. Students created a 3 min short narrative/ story to demonstrate cyber crime, its 

reasons, effects, and safe ways out.  

On 18th of May, a Nukkad Natak competition was held at DAV Public School, Sector 14, 

Gurugram. Nine students of grade XI participated in the nukkad natak and DPS Gurgaon  

bagged the 2nd position amongst 30 plus teams. 

The best 3 entries in each category were rewarded with medals and trophies and these entries 

along with the school name would be displayed on the Gurugram Cyber Police social media 

handles. 



  

   



 

 


